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Dear Nick,
Thank you for your letter received 28 July 2014 regarding the above.

| would welcome consideration of the study in order to put it into a suitable form for an SPD, thus giving it
more weight in the determination of the renewable energy proposals. As you might expect our interest
would lie principally in the conservation and enhancement of the special qualities of the National Park. |
would suggest the document in its current form picks up on the key issues and considerations in respect of
the setting of the National Park and the consideration of those special qualities, and would therefore
support an SPD which moves forward on that basis.

We would welcome the opportunity to comment on the next stage of preparing the SPD.
Please note that this is an informal officer response only.

Kind regards,

Dan

Dan Janota MRTPI

Senior Forward Planner

Dartmoor National Park Authority

Parke, Bovey Tracey, Newton Abbot, Devon, TQ13 9JQ

www.dartmoor.gov.uk
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